DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-2687/P1dn
FROM THE ARG:sbb&wlj:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

September 16, 2011

ATTN: Jessica Kelly

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

Some elections, particularly special elections, might be quite local in nature. For these
elections, there would be no reason to require all DMV offices statewide to be open.
Therefore, the last sentence of created s. 110.08 (5) (c) requires DMV offices to be open
only if there is an election in the applicable county.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions. If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.

Aaron R. Gary

Senior Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E-mail: aaron.gary@legis.state.wi.us



